
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

“Changing of the Guard….” 

A�er 19+ years at SFCU, Manager/CEO Nancy Bodhorn will be re�ring on September 2nd.  Board President Dave Moore 

described the search process for the new manager at the SFCU Annual mee�ng.  Nancy gave the board about 18 

months’ no�ce.  The board spoke with an HR Specialist at the NY Credit Union Assn and followed the suggested 

procedures.  The search commi�ee Chair Person, Board Member Christopher Cappe�a created a job descrip�on with 

Nancy’s input.  The posi�on was adver�sed in January on the Credit Union Assn website and on Indeed with a Summer 

2022 start date.   We had 18 applicants.  The commi�ee narrowed that down to 4.  Those 4 were emailed a detailed list 

of ques�ons and given a week to respond.  From those responses the 4 were narrowed down to 2.    

Both were interviewed by a team consis�ng of 3 board members, the current Manager, and the Opera�ons Manager. 

They were then assigned a project and asked to present it to the Board of Directors about 3 weeks later.  The commi�ee 

felt that one of the candidates stood out as the best fit for the posi�on.   

They recommended that person to the Board of Directors who unanimously voted to hire Katherine (Kate) Czarnecki.  

Kate will start on 7/5/22 and work with Nancy for 2 months before she leaves.   

 

S H A R I N G 
The Spencerport Federal Credit Union Quarterly Newsle�er JUNE 2022 

Our 60th Anniversary annual mee�ng was held at Ferris Goodridge  Legion Post on 
Trimmer Road on Tuesday June 14 th.  (Flag Day).   

 
87 people were in a�endance.  SFCU Scholarship awards of $500 each were given 
to Liam Kwoka and Braden O’Keefe for their Knowledge of Financial Literacy and 

for volunteering within their communi�es.  Incumbent board members 
Christopher Cappe�a, Lynne Mullins, and William Fitzgerald were all re-elected to 

the SFCU Board of Directors.   Delicious food was provided by Barton’s Parkside 
Hots.  Six door prizes were given out to lucky winners and 4 po�ed plants were  

donated by Tom Johnston and were given out as well.   
A major announcement was made as well.  See ar�cle below. 

Kate grew up in Spencerport and resides there now!  She has her MBA and many years of 

experience in the Credit Union industry in a wide variety of capaci�es. She is an ac�ve 

community volunteer as well.  We hope you will give her a warm welcome.  She is very 

excited to be coming to lead “her home town credit union”.   

SAVE THE DATE:  Wednesday August 31st from 11AM-2PM Barton’s Parkside Hots will be 

here serving lunch (paid by the Credit Union.)  Stop in and say goodbye to Nancy and 

welcome to Kate!   



         

      

 
Alterna�ve Banking  

24 Hour Audio Voice Response 

1-877-955-4776  

Balance Inquiry, Transfers,  

and Loan Payments 

 

Internet Banking at 

www.spnfcu.org 

Account informa�on, statements, transfers, loan and 

Visa payments, loan applica�ons, 

 Internet Bill-Pay and more!  

 

ATMS 

Surcharge Free ATMS are available at ESL FCU, Reliant 

FCU, Ever$Green FCU, Summit FCU, ST Pius X FCU, and  

Westside Community FCU 

 

Night Deposit Drop Box 

Located under the drive up canopy.  

(Note: Items placed in the night deposit a�er 8:30AM, 

will not be processed un�l the following business day) 

                                                                            

           PO Box 86    2775 Spencerport Road    Spencerport, NY 14559    Phone: 585-352-6890    Fax: 585-352-1899    www.spnfcu.org 

HOURS 
 Mon-Wed 8:30AM-4:00PM 

Thursdays: 8:30AM-5:00PM 

Fridays: 8:30AM-6:00PM 

HOLIDAYS 

Monday July 4th:  Independence Day 

Monday September 5th:  Labor Day 

Drive Up Retaining Wall Update 
 

We have hired MRB Group as our structural 
engineering firm.  They have done tes�ng and are 
in the process of crea�ng plans for us and ge�ng 
pricing for us on the repairs and changes that would 
need to be made. 
 

We apologize that it has to remain closed and 
unfortunately it will not be reopening any�me soon.   
 

Please call ahead if you have difficulty walking into 
our building and we’ll bring your transac�on out to 
your car for you.   585-352-6890  
 

We applied for a Small Credit Union Grant from the 
NY Credit Union Founda�on and were awarded 
$3000 toward the engineering costs of this project. 

SAVE THE DATE:   08/31/2022 from 11-2 for a “free lunch” at SFCU for members and invited guests to 

wish Nancy well in her re�rement and to welcome the new Manager/CEO, Katherine (Kate) Czarnecki!   
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